
Public Relations/Media/Board Relations 
BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Engaging Students, Fostering Achievement, Inspiring Excellence 

 

 

Mary-Alice Baratta – District Administrator              (856) 227-4100, X4304 

mbaratta@bhprsd.org 

 

MINUTES 

Thursday, May 14, 2015 

HH LMC Office, 5:00 p.m. to 5:45 p.m.  
 

Members Present:  Mary Baratta, Jill Dawson, Dawn Leary, William Murray 

 
1. The committee asked if we could recommend the following to the Board and TC for 

consideration: 

 

 It is recommended by the committee that the vinyl signage (6’ X 20’) for the Green Ribbon 

School be hung on the Jarvis Road Fencing.   

 It is recommended by the committee that permanent lettering be purchased for the front of the 

building similar to Mainland: 

a.   U.S. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION GREEN RIBBON SCHOOL 

 

2. With regard to the upcoming Diversity Job Fair, could the District reach out to the Camden and 

Gloucester City educational programs to remind their employees of the fair (due to recent 

layoffs)?  Mrs. Baratta shared the efforts already made to reach out to the surrounding county 

Districts and will check in with the Supervisor of Personnel to see if further efforts could be 

made in light of recent proceedings in those Districts. 

 

3. With regard to upcoming school year and sharing information throughout the student body, 

discussion ensued regarding use of electronics and Wifi by students; What are other Districts 

already allowing? Should we have a “Technology Day” to celebrate all types of electronics as 

students may not have exposure to all types (i.e. iPads, chrome books, smartphones, etc.)?  

This is a topic for a different forum.  Mrs. Baratta will share with administrative team. 

 

4. With upcoming Memorial Day Ceremonies at Triton, Mrs. Baratta will check in with Triton’s 

Principal to see how publicized the “Site” is as a veteran’s memorial site in the Country. 

 

With nothing further, I respectfully submit the minutes of the meeting. 

 

 

 

Mary Baratta 

5/15/15 

 

 

mailto:mbaratta@bhprsd.org

